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1431. Mr E J Marais (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether, with reference to his reply to question 2843 on 21 August 2015, the 

National Treasury has reconsidered to conduct an investigation into the Ekurhuleni 

Metropolitan Municipality; if not, why not; if so, (a) when will such an investigation 

begin and (b) what are the further relevant details?  

         NW1579E 

REPLY: 

 

 

The National Treasury has not yet received any report or request for further investigation of 

the matter at the Ekurhuleni Metropolitan Municipality from the Office of the Public Protector. 

 

(a) The need for further investigation to be conducted by the National Treasury will be 

informed by the findings in the report of the Office of Public Protector. 

 

(b) There are no further relevant details available to the National Treasury at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


